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March 22, 1983
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Mr. W. C. Seidle, Chief
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Reference: Docket No. 50-285

Dear Mr. Seidle:

April 5, 1983 Meeting
on Regionalization

Your letter dated March 11, 1983 announced the subject meet-
ing to be held on the afternoon of April 5, 1983. Your
letter also requested topics to be discussed at the meeting.
One area of concern for the Omaha Public Power District is
related to the control of communications between the
Regional Office and the District. It is the District's
request that this issue be discussed during the subject
meeting.

Sincerely,

/
t sw
W. C.!
Divis/ Jonesion Manager
Prodtiction Operations
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cc: LeBoeuf, Lanb, Leiby & MacRae
1333 New Hampshire Avenue, N.W.
Washington, D.C. 20036

Mr. L. A. Yandell, NRC
Senior Resident Inspector
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